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Umatilla County Sheriff's Office to Conduct
Extra Patrols during Holiday Season
During this busy holiday season, from December 15th to January 1st, the Umatilla County Sheriff's
Office is partnering with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration for the national
Buzzed Driving Is Drunk Driving awareness campaign to help keep impaired drivers off the road.
Share this lifesaving message with your friends, families, and followers: Buzzed Driving Is Drunk
Driving
Flan anead for 3 safs ride homes f you'rz planning for 3 night out. Even 3 small amount of slcohol
can affect driving ability.
The end of the year is 3 busy time for many, with more drivers on the road than usual. If you've
been drinking, do not drive. Call 3 sober friend, ride share, or call 3 taxi to get you home safely.

B2 smart— maks 3 plan and naver drive impaired.

Betwesn the 2016-2020 December months, there were more than 4400 peopls Klled in drunk
driving-related crashes. Buzzed Driving Is Drunk Driving.
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